
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
15 September 2020                      

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians  
 

 Cancelled - Year 7 ‘Welcome Tea’ Friday 18th September 2020 
 
Unfortunately, due to the current COVID-19 restrictions regarding social gatherings, 
the Year 7 ‘Welcome Tea' due to be held this Friday, 18th September, is cancelled. 
Please accept our apologies. 
 
I hope that your child has enjoyed their first week at Ripon Grammar School and is 
settling into a new routine.  We are getting to know our new Year 7 students and I 
am very pleased that, despite the disruption to their schooling due to COVID-19, 
they are coping admirably with the transition into secondary school.  
 
If you have any questions regarding Year 7, please do not hesitate to contact  
Mrs Hewison, Pastoral Support Officer (hewisone@ripongrammar.com) who will 
direct your question to the appropriate member of staff.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Miss M Murray 
Deputy Headteacher (Pastoral) 
 
 

mailto:hewisone@ripongrammar.com

